
Memory Café Update 9 

As at 12 April 2018 

Clarice led the April 2018 meeting, the theme being “Spring into Arts and Crafts”. It was a pity that 

the weather did not oblige as we were met by a cold easterly wind. Some of the results are displayed 

in the photo, “a host of golden daffodils”: 

 

We seem to be attracting a steady band of guests and helpers as can be seen in the chart. I am 

hoping that as a result of the May Fayre and the Queen’s Road stand we can reach out to a wider 

audience. 

 

The snow day in December did not help! 

Once again, my I offer a big thank you to all our helpers; on this occasion they were, Iris Newling, 

Peter Homent, David and Glynis Smyth, Carol Read and Spider, Neil Heyward and Clarice Wahlich. 

David 
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